

12.7.19

Thank you to everyone who could come to sports day and the park trips. It has been a busy week but it has also been lovely to share lots of lovely times with you and the children. Even though it was a bit soggy at the park on Tuesday, the children still had fun! An early shower looked to spoil the second trip but the sun won in the end! It was great to see the children participating in the range of sports activities and showing off the skills they have been learning in PE this year.

We cannot believe that we are coming into the final week of Reception! We hope that you enjoyed reading your child's report. Please write any comments on the sheet and return to school next week. You do not need to return the school report - that is for you to treasure!

Thank you for your support with the children coming into school by themselves each morning. They have done really well and they are nearly ready for Year One! Same again next week please! Thank you.

The children will spend Monday all day and Tuesday morning in Year One. Please drop off and collect your child in Reception, as normal. On **Tuesday afternoon**, from **2.30**, it is our **open afternoon**, where you have the opportunity to look at your child's learning and visit their new class. Please feel free to ask any questions about your child's report at this time. You can take your child once you have finished, they will just need to sign out of their classroom.

Reading books and home learning books - please return all reading books, reading records and home learning books back by **WEDNESDAY**, so that we can get them ready to pass up to Year One. You will not get a book over the holidays. Thank you.

Unfortunately, the mountain of **lost property** is growing daily! We will put it outside the classroom on Monday and Tuesday next week. Please have a look if you have any missing items of clothing. On Wednesday, we are going to put it out on a table for the Nursery parents to take in preparation for September, in return for a donation to the charity 'Love the One'. Any named items will be returned to their owners first. Please make sure you have looked through the pile before Wednesday. Thank you.

Diary Dates

Monday 15th July

Transition day in Year 1

Tuesday 16th July

Transition morning in Ye

Tuesday 16th July

Transition morning in Year 1

Tuesday 16th July

Open afternoon from 2.30

Friday 19th July Break up for the summer holidays

Have a great weekend. Mrs Houghton, Miss Horner and the Reception team. reception@parkspringprimary.co.uk